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I would like to draw the  attention of our Canadian readers to
this petition regarding Bill C-63

Thanks  to  all  who  participated  in  our  House  of  Commons
petition calling for the cancelling or repeal of Bill C-63
(Online Harms Act).  It would seem that we have had an impact
on the legislation as the Liberal-NDP junta has recently
decided to split the bill in two with the onerous “hate
speech”  provisions  being  kicked  down  the  road  for  later
consideration.  We may have won a battle but the war still
rages on as these same provisions can snap back to crush our
free speech rights at any time.  This being the case and if
you have yet to sign the petition, we request that you take
the time to do so to keep the pressure on.   After all, we
know this government is desperate to shut down any criticism
of its woke policies and C-63-type anti-hate legislation is
the way they will do so.  Don’t let them have their way in
this!

The petition is open for signatures until the end of January
2025.

https://www.newenglishreview.org/canadian-citizens-for-charter-rights-and-freedoms/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/canadian-citizens-for-charter-rights-and-freedoms/
https://www.canadiancitizens.org/single-post/c3rf-update-13-dec-2024-comeuppance
https://nationalpost.com/news/politics/justice-reforms-split-online-harms


This is the link to the petition.

https://www.ourcommons.ca/petitions/en/Petition/Details?Petition=e-5160

